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Acknowledgement and disclaimer text to use in outputs based on UKRR data  
 
 

If Scottish data are included:  
 
We thank renal centres for providing data to the UK Renal Registry (UKRR) and the Scottish Renal 
Registry for sharing the data they collect and validate in Scotland with the UKRR. 
 

If no Scottish data are included:  
 
We thank renal centres for providing data to the UK Renal Registry.  
 
 
 

Disclaimer text (to use if no UKRR author is included on the output)  
 
The data reported here have been supplied by the UK Renal Registry (UKRR) of the UK Kidney 
Association. The interpretation and reporting of these data are the responsibility of the authors and 
in no way should be seen as an official policy or interpretation of the UKRR or the UK Kidney 
Association.  
 
[Study name] received pseudonymised data from the UK Renal Registry (UKRR) based on the UKRR’s 
approval of the study (ref: [UKRR internal reference])  
 
The UKRR holds permissions under s251 of the National Health Service (NHS) Act 2006, to gather, 
process, and share confidential patient information for the purposes of audit and research. These 
permissions are renewed annually by the UK’s Health Research Authority’s Confidentiality Advisory 
Group. The collection and analysis of the data for research were carried out under the ethical 
permissions granted to the UKRR by the Research Ethics Committee (Ref: 16/NE/0042). 
 
 
 


